
Village of Bellevue Leaf Pick Up Program 2019: 
 

The time for the Village of Bellevue’s annual leaf pick up program is once again upon 
us.  The village will be divided into four sections with the dividing lines being Main St. and 
Capital Ave.  These sections will be the Northwest, Northeast, Southeast, and Southwest.   
 

We will begin each section on a 
Monday.  The pick up will begin on Monday, 
October 21.  We will begin in the Southwest 
section.  We will then proceed clockwise to the 
other sections. The schedule for each section 
is as follows: 
 

Southwest: Monday, October 21, 2019 
       Northwest:  Monday, October 28, 2019 

Northeast: Monday, November 4, 2019 
   Southeast: Monday, November 11, 2019 

 
 After completing the scheduled section 
for the week the Public Works Department will 
continue through the rest of the Village 
checking for leaves as time allows. 
 
 Any leaves placed out after November 15, 2019 will be the owner’s responsibility. 

 

RULES: 

 Leaves must be in a neat row along the edge of the street, not in the street.  Placing 
anything in the street is illegal and the Village will pass these piles until they are removed.  
The leaf piles should be no greater than three feet (3’) wide and three feet (3’) high.  
Larger piles make it difficult for equipment and operators to do their job properly. 
 

 Leaves must be kept four feet (4’) away from street corners and two feet (2’) away from 
mailboxes, power poles, and other obstructions.   
 

 There may only be leaves in the piles.  There may not be any garbage, sticks, walnuts, 
grass clippings, or other plant material.  If large brush, debris, or garbage is found in the 
pile it will be skipped and it will become the homeowner’s responsibility.  The Village will 
make no exceptions to this rule.  Any items other than leaves may damage the 
equipment.   
 

 Please have the leaves in the appropriate place before we are scheduled to be in your 
area.  This helps to ensure that the program is as efficient as possible.  With the growing 
expenses and shrinking budgets of local communities we must do everything possible to 
control costs so that programs such as this can continue. 

 

 The leaf pick up program and the use of the Village of Bellevue Compost Site are for 
Village of Bellevue residents only. 

 

If you have any questions please contact Bellevue Village Hall at 763-9571. 
 

THE BURNING OF LEAVES IS PROHIBITED WITHIN THE VILLAGE LIMITS 


